
 

 

GLENDALE YACHT CLUB WINTER BOAT STORAGE 
 

Dear Club Member, 
 
Jason and I have really enjoyed our summer working at the Glendale Yacht Club.  Sadly, 
summer is coming to an end and it is time to think about pulling boats from the water.   
 
We look forward to helping you with this process!  For those of you planning on storing 

your boat here in the Glendale Yacht Club parking lot, we kindly ask that you to fill out the form below and 
return it to us.   We do have a limited amount of space for storing boats, therefore please return the form soon 
so that we can best meet your needs.  A map will be posted on the bulletin board with numbered spaces 
assigned to members as your applications arrive and of course, taking into consideration the size of your boat.  
 
Any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call Jason at 603-393-5349.  We will do our best to 
accommodate everyone. Please return forms by October 1st so placement can be scheduled. 
 
Also, we would like to address the rental process for next year.  All rental packages will be available for 
download on the club’s website glendaleyc.com.  It is the owner’s responsibility to completely fill out their 
portion of the forms, send it to their renter, and then mail it back to the club for appropriate signatures.  No 
boat paperwork will signed off on and no boats may come to the docks until all paperwork including insurance 
forms are turned in.  Lastly, all renters’ vessels must meet the appropriate dock dimensions as stated on the 
form included in the rental package.  The renter’s overall boat dimensions including swim platforms, outboard 
motors etc. must adhere to the dock’s specific dimensions.  Any questions, please contact the GYC Board of  
Directors. 
 
Thank you, 
Jason and Andrea 
and 
The Glendale Yacht Club Board of Directors 
 

 We kindly ask that all forms must be filled out completely including your transportation company you 
have selected and their contact phone number.   

 

 Boat storage will begin after Columbus Day. 
 

 Boats must be removed from the parking lots by May 15th. 
 

 Our On-Site-Manager, Jason, will be coordinating the placement of your boat  

Contact Jason Bordeau @ (603) 603-393-5349  
 
Member Name_____________________________ Phone Number_________________ Slip Number ______ 
 
Boat Type, Make, Length and Beam___________________________________________________________ 
 
Transportation Company______________________________     Contact Person_______________________ 
 
Transportation Company Contact Person Phone__________________________________________________ 
 
Trailer: __________          Stands:__________ 

 


